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The Grant-Grewel Family 

I wanted to thank you all and spotlight Center 

Director for a great first week back at Harbor 

Station for both of our children.  I feel strongly 

that Jacqueline has put together a really special 

team there and it was great to have so many 

familiar faces back with the children who adore 

them.  Jacqueline and her team did an incredible 

job with the safety protocols. As evidence of this, 

we had two little boys coming home telling us 

what they learned about washing hands and the 

spread of germs :) 

Overall, we are just so happy to be back with our 

extended family at the Harbor. I was proud to tell 

a new family this week how phenomenal the 

services are and how happy we have been as 

clients.  Thank you for the work going into 

making this week happen and have a wonderful 

weekend.  
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The Rothman Family 

Just wanted to say thank you for your time on 

the phone with me this week and for facilitating 

the Zoom call with Isaac and the Twos 

teachers on Wednesday.  I’m so excited to see 

Isaac back at the center and I was SO 

impressed with what we’ve heard from the 

teachers at the center and during the parents’ 

Zoom call with them on Thursday.  Just seeing 

the teachers’ faces on Zoom got me even more 

excited for Isaac to be back.  The Center is 

such a special community and I’m so thankful 

we are a part of it! 

Hope you have a great weekend, look forward 

to seeing you next week. 

 

 
 


